
Priory News 23rd  June 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a busy two weeks in school since half-term—

with athletics and cricket tournaments taking place.  

We also had a fantastic author visit at the end of last week 

too, which the children loved. 

There is much excitement around school at the moment—

as children are looking forward to meeting their new    

teacher for next year. This will take place next week and the 

children will spend the morning in their new class. 

We also have Sports Day next week too—please come 

along and watch the morning’s activities. Friends of Priory 

will be serving refreshments to parents before, and during, 

the event.  

Best Wishes,     

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Ernulf Transition Days 26th / 27th June 

Longsands Transition Day 27th June 

New Classes Morning 27th June 

New Parents Information     

Evening  

27th June 

EL3 Class Assembly 28th June 

Sports Day (Morning) 29th June 

Catherine Wheldon, Author Visit 3rd—5th July 

AB5 Class Assembly 13th July 

Y6 Performance 13th July 

FOPJS Summer Event 14th July 

End of Term 19th July 

 

Class Assemblies 

Well done to HT6 for their class assembly this week! It was 

marvellous! 

We have more class assemblies to enjoy before the end of 

the year. Please come and join your child at 10.45am for 

their assembly: 

EL3—28th June 

AB5—13th July 

Staffing  

At the end of this term, we will be saying farewell to Mrs Wells, 

who is leaving to spend more time with her family. We wish her 

well and thank her for her hard work.  

We also are able to share the exciting news that Miss Pannell is 

expecting her second child, and will be starting her maternity 

leave at the start of September. 

We are delighted to be welcoming Mrs Prentis and Mrs Day to 

our teaching team in September. Both are experienced      

teachers and are looking forward to meeting their new class 

next week. 

We will also be welcoming Miss Reeks back, following her    

maternity leave. 

Sports Day 

Sports Day starts at 9.30am. Please come along to support 

your child in their activities. 

FOPJS will be selling refreshments before and during the 

event too. 

Transition Events 

Our Year 6 children will be attending their new secondary 

school next week. We hope they enjoy their days, and look 

forward to hearing all about it. 

We are also looking forward to welcoming our incoming Year 3 

children to the school on Tuesday morning next week, when 

they, and everyone else will meet their new class teacher! 


